SC 248 Attachment 248-5

University Advocacy Committee Report – March 2014 Submitted by Lesli Walls, Chair

The Advocacy Committee met on March 12 to review Staff Make Students Count Award nominations and write an award recommendation. The following members were present: Lesli Wall (Chair), Jessica Desrochers, Janine Smith, Jami Warrick, and Jessica MacCallum. Also present was ASUAF President, Ayla O'Scannell who provided student input as part of the nomination review process.

Three nominations were submitted for this year's award. During the meeting, committee members read the nominations and scored each using the predefined award protocol. Nominations and scores were discussed and the committee reached a consensus regarding their final recommendation. The committee's recommendation was submitted to the System Governance Office on March 17.